
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 17 November 2005 

3. COMMUNITY OUTCOMES 2006/12 
 
 The Board received an update on the finalised Community Outcomes, as detailed in the “Christchurch 

– looking ahead” pamphlet. 
 
 

Please Note
Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


